
The distress of the COVID-19 pandemic definitely has created a profound effect on our daily life. It 
certainly forced us to quickly adopt different ways of learning, teaching, and connecting with each other. 
While this crisis has brought unprecedented challenges, with the continuous support from parents and 
administrators, juggling from daily distance learning schedule to weekly in-person practice, this 
semester has shone a light on the power of our creativity and collaboration. Three of the Monticello 
Academy robotics teams will demonstrate resiliency, persistence, and flexibility by participating in the 
upcoming virtual robotics qualifying tournament, hosted by Google on Saturday, January 30th.  
 


